
Sec 1 Inter-Class Games (Football) 

Posted on 6 May 2024. 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

As per the school calendar, the Sec 1 Inter-Class Games (ICG) will take place on 8 May 2024 
(Wednesday), from 3 to 6pm. Your child / ward has been learning how to play the game over the past 5 
months and will test their skills and teamwork against peers from other classes in the Inter-Class Football 
tournament. The ICG also serves as a valuable class bonding experience.  

Here at Damai Secondary School, all students will par�cipate in the ICG based on their preferred level of 
compe��veness. The “Cup” tournament involves a higher level of compe��veness and is for students 
who wish to challenge themselves against the beter players in the other classes. The “Plate” 
tournament is less compe��ve and allows students to enjoy friendly compe��on with their 
schoolmates. Both tournaments will take place in school and students will be dismissed at about 6pm. 
Students who are medically exempt from compe��ve sports will par�cipate as team managers, coaches, 
or tournament administrators.  

Thank you and please feel free to contact me by replying to this message for any further clarifica�ons. 

Regards, 

Mr Ng Zhi Xian 

  


